
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

In our whole school assembly this afternoon, we have been talking about the idea of change; small changes 

and big changes. This is because I made a big change in my personal life a few months ago, selling  my house 

and moving out of London. For the past few months I have continued to do a very long weekly commute to 

work however this is no longer sustainable  and I have decided to leave as Head Teacher at the end of this 

term. This has not been an easy decision for me, and I am so proud of everything we have achieved together 

over the past 5 1/2 years I have been at the school.  I would like to reassure you all that there are some clear 

transition plans in place so that your child’s learning will continue to be at the forefront of all decisions moving 

forward with the leadership of the school. Whilst this is a sad (and perhaps slightly unsettling?) announcement, 

it does also provide the opportunity for new ideas and continued growth for the school. 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

 

Message from Mr. Paul Harris: CEO TTLT 

As you are aware from the above announcement, Ms. Helm has taken the hard decision to leave the 
school from January. Whilst we would love her to stay, I fully understand and support her decision 
and choices. As a Trust, our priority is to ensure that North Beckton continues to thrive as it has under 
the leadership of Ms. Helm.  
 
To ensure continuity we will be working with staff from within the school. To aid this process and sup-
port the school, Mrs. Shella Lawrenson, the very successful  Headteacher of Ranelagh Primary 
School, (which is also within our Trust)  is going to become the Executive Head Teacher working 
across the two schools.  
 
We will let you know more information as we move through the term, but we are committed to ensur-
ing that North Beckton continues to go from strength to strength and I know that you will all continue 
to work in partnership with the school to ensure that  “We All Belong”. 
 
There will be opportunities to meet Mrs. Lawrenson at North Beckton before her official start in Janu-
ary 2023.  
 
Paul Harris 

Some year 5 children entered our 

next TTLT sports competition last 

week: ten pin bowling! 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Being Determined to Succeed; celebrating our successes this term” 

How have we demonstrated our school; values this term? 

What have you done to make our school community a better place? 


